
    Keep safe and eat safely with...

Dyfed Diners
Phone: 01834 844668

29th March 2022
Dear Diner,

The first Saturday Social of 2022 is on Saturday 2nd April and the venue is The
Savoy Country Inn at St. Clears. Phone if you are coming.     Sat Nav: SA33 4JP

The 337th Dinner is on Tuesday 12th April and the venue is the The Begelly Arms,
Begelly, near the original roundabout at Kilgetty, Pembrokeshire.

   To get to The Begelly Arms, reach Kilgetty via the A477 or the A478. SatNav: SA68 0YF
      From the West or
East, on reaching the
roundabout at the end of
the Kilgetty Bypass, turn
north to Kilgetty and
travel the short distance to
the old Kilgetty
roundabout. Take the first
exit (west) and The
Begelly Arms is 100
metres on the left hand
side.
     From the North, on
reaching the old Kilgetty
roundabout, take the third
exit to reach Begelly
Arms.
 

From Tenby and the
south, join the A478, carry on to the second Kilgetty roundabout and turn left.

Late, lost or can't make it? Phone Philip's Mobile on 07484 257762.
Please let us know if you are coming by phoning Philip on 01834 844668 by Sunday

10th April.

 The 249th Sunday lunch on 24th April is at the Amroth Arms, Amroth at 12:30 p.m.
We should be able to visit Colby Woodland Gardens after lunch.

I hope to see you in  St. Clears or Begelly, or  later in Amroth 

Web pages:  dyfeddiners.org.uk       E-mail:  philip_wathen@hotmail.com

 Things are  getting back to normal, and we are starting the Saturday Socials from April.

...well, as safe as we can!

The Gazebo in Colby Woodland Gardens


